Wong, Tamarra

From: Joanne Freeze S22 Persensiand Contsental ]

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 9:18 AM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: 1462 Granville Street

I am in favour of Distillery assuming it would like other micro-distilleries in the city that both sell their products and
provide a social setting that brings friends, family, new acquaintances and communities

Thank you

Joey

Joanne Freeze




Wong, Tamarra

TR MR
From: Anita Willson 5-22(1) Personal and Confidential
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 3:39 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: Public Hearing for 1462 Granville Street

We would like to give our support to allow the Long Table Distillery
into 1462 Granville Street.

This business has operated nearby for a number of years and has been a wonderful asset to our neighborhood.
The owner is a respectful person and clever businessman, who runs his

operation well and carefully. Long Table produces a top quality product and attracts a very nice clientele. This
would surely continue if they moved their operation to 1462 Granville Street.

We hope this company will be allowed to move into the new site.

Anita and David Willson





